From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX
To: McLaren, Chris PREM:EX

Subject: FW: Meeting to discuss potential visit by His Highness The Aga Khan

Date: Friday, February 9, 2018 12:22:57 PM

To Log please

From: Samir Manji [mailto: \$.22

Sent: Thursday, February 1, 2018 4:52 PM

To: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Subject: Meeting to discuss potential visit by His Highness The Aga Khan

Dear Amber,

I hope you have had a nice start to 2018.

I wanted to request a meeting with Premier Horgan for our Ismaili Council for Canada President

Malik Talib and me in the next 2-4 week please.

s.13,s.16

visited the Ismaili Centre in Burnaby last November. We appreciate your assistance and support in advance and look forward to meeting with the Premier (either in Victoria or Vancouver) when his schedule permits in the next little while.

Thanks again!

Samir

Samir Manji

President

Ismaili Council for BC

e:s.22

This e-mail is intended only for the use of the intended recipient and may contain confidential information. No waiver of the confidentiality of this information is intended by its transmission through the internet. If you are not an intended recipient of this e-mail: (1) Please immediately notify the sender and destroy this e-mail; and (2) Please note that any use, disclosure or copying of this e-mail is prohibited.

From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

To: Samir Manji

Subject: Re: Follow up meeting with Premier Horgan Date: Tuesday, October 17, 2017 12:50:02 PM

That's unfortunate Samir.

At this time I only have the 20th to suggest. Will connect again with another date as soon as I can

Amber

On Oct 17, 2017, at 12:48 PM, Samir Manji - \$.22

· wrote:

Hi Amber,

Thank you so much for your note.

Unfortunately I am s.22

Are you able to propose any other dates?

Sincerely,

Samir

Samir Manji

President

Ismaili Council for BC

e: s.22

This e-mail is intended only for the use of the intended recipient and may contain confidential information. No waiver of the confidentiality of this information is intended by its transmission through the internet. If you are not an intended recipient of this e-mail: (1) Please immediately notify the sender and destroy this e-mail; and (2) Please note that any use, disclosure or copying of this e-mail is prohibited.

From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX [mailto:Amber.Nash@gov.bc.ca]

Sent: October 17, 2017 12:19 PM

To: Samir Manji «s.22

Subject: RE: Follow up meeting with Premier Horgan

HI Samir,

I'd like to confirm a meeting with the Premier on October 20th at the Ismali Centre in Burnaby. He could tour the centre with you and have a meeting while he is there. The Premier is available from 10:45 am to 11:45 am. Please let me know if this date and time will work for you.

Amber

From: Samir Manji [mailto s.22

Sent: Tuesday, October 10, 2017 11:10 AM

To: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Subject: RE: Follow up meeting with Premier Horgan

Thank you Amber. Do you have a sense as to when you will have some visibility on the Premier's availability?

s.22

Have a great week!

Samir

Samir Manji

President

Ismaili Council for BC

e: s.22

This e-mail is intended only for the use of the intended recipient and may contain confidential

information. No waiver of the confidentiality of this information is intended by its transmission through the internet. If you are not an intended recipient of this e-mail: (1) Please immediately notify the sender and destroy this e-mail; and (2) Please note that any use, disclosure or copying of this e-mail is prohibited.

From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX [mailto:Amber.Nash@gov.bc.ca]

Sent: October 10, 2017 9:54 AM

To: Samir Manji < s.22

Subject: RE: Follow up meeting with Premier Horgan

Hi Samir,

Thanks for your email. I do not yet have a date or time to confirm with you for a meeting with the Premier. I will be in touch as soon as I am able with confirmation of the Premier's availability.

s.22

Amber

From: Samir Manji [mailto s.22

Sent: Monday, October 9, 2017 1:22 PM

To: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Subject: RE: Follow up meeting with Premier Horgan

Hi Amber.

As it's been a couple of weeks I wanted to follow up on below. Any possible dates/times that might work for either a meeting in Victoria or to host Premier Horgan at the Ismaili Centre in Burnaby?

Thanks Amber, hope you're having a wonderful long weekend, Happy Thanksgiving! Sincerely,

Samir

Samir Manji

President

Ismaili Council for BC

e: s.22

This e-mail is intended only for the use of the intended recipient and may contain confidential information. No waiver of the confidentiality of this information is intended by its transmission through the internet. If you are not an intended recipient of this e-mail: (1) Please immediately notify the sender and destroy this e-mail; and (2) Please note that any use, disclosure or copying of this e-mail is prohibited.

From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX [mailto:Amber.Nash@gov.bc.ca]

Sent: September 20, 2017 10:30 PM

To: Samir Manji < s.22

Subject: RE: Follow up meeting with Premier Horgan

Hi Samir,

Just wanted to confirm we have received the letter. Thanks again for sending to us. I will be in touch when I am able to confirm the Premier's availability to meet.

Amber

From: Samir Manji [mailto: \$.22

Sent: Monday, September 18, 2017 4:29 PM

To: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Subject: RE: Follow up meeting with Premier Horgan

Hi Amber,

The letter has been couriered and you'll receive it tomorrow.

Please let me know when the Ismaili Council for Canada President, Malik Talib, and I can meet the Premier in the next few weeks. As I discussed with Premier Horgan when I last met him, we would be happy to meet in Victoria or to host him at the Ismaili Centre Burnaby.

Thanks so much.

Samir

Samir Manji

President

Ismaili Council for BC

e:s.22

This e-mail is intended only for the use of the intended recipient and may contain confidential information. No waiver of the confidentiality of this information is intended by its transmission through the internet. If you are not an intended recipient of this e-mail: (1) Please immediately notify the sender and destroy this e-mail; and (2) Please note that any use, disclosure or copying of this e-mail is prohibited.

From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX [mailto:Amber.Nash@gov.bc.ca]

Sent: September 15, 2017 12:47 PM

To: Samir Manji <s.22

Subject: RE: Follow up meeting with Premier Horgan

Hi Samir,

Thank you for your email. If the letter could be couriered to me and will ensure it is delivered to the Premier.

My address:

Amber Nash

C/O Premier's Office

s.15

Amber

From: Samir Manji [mailto s.22]

Sent: Friday, September 15, 2017 4:50 AM

To: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Subject: RE: Follow up meeting with Premier Horgan

Hi Amber,

Thank you again for your note below.

I left a vm and hope we can connect today. My number is \$.22

If the Premier is unable to meet for a few minutes next week, please let me know and I can arrange for the letter to be couriered to your office.

Our preference would be to hand deliver this letter but understand if Premier Horgan is unable to meet.

Thanks again. Have an outstanding Friday!

Sincerely,

Samir

Samir Manji

President

Ismaili Council for BC

e:s.22

This e-mail is intended only for the use of the intended recipient and may contain confidential information. No waiver of the confidentiality of this information is intended by its transmission through the internet. If you are not an intended recipient of this e-mail: (1) Please immediately notify the sender and destroy this e-mail; and (2) Please note that any use, disclosure or copying of this e-mail is prohibited.

From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX [mailto:Amber.Nash@gov.bc.ca]

Sent: September 13, 2017 1:20 PM

To: Samir Manji .s.22

Subject: RE: Follow up meeting with Premier Horgan

Hi Samir,

Yes my new number is 250-356-0210. It seems that the Opposition Caucus has not yet changed the voicemail.

Amber

From: Samir Manji [mailto s.22

Sent: Wednesday, September 13, 2017 11:54 AM

To: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Subject: RE: Follow up meeting with Premier Horgan

Not sure if your number has changed as I heard a vm that still referenced "Premier Designate" when I called your number below (250-953-4706) but I still left a vm....let me know if there's a different number I can call you at or feel free to call me at \$.22

s.22 just need 30 seconds of your time.

Thanks Amber!

Samir

Samir Manji

President

Ismaili Council for BC

e:s.22

This e-mail is intended only for the use of the intended recipient and may contain confidential information. No waiver of the confidentiality of this information is intended by its transmission through the internet. If you are not an intended recipient of this e-mail: (1) Please immediately notify the sender and destroy this e-mail; and (2) Please note that any use, disclosure or copying of this e-mail is prohibited.

From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX [mailto:Amber.Nash@gov.bc.ca]

Sent: August 28, 2017 4:15 PM

To: Samir Manji < s.22

Subject: RE: Follow up meeting with Premier Horgan

Thank you for your email Samir. It's very nice to hear from you. I wanted to confirm I am in receipt of this request and will be in touch as soon as I am able with availability. Amber

From: Samir Manji [mailto: \$.22

Sent: Sunday, August 27, 2017 9:38 PM

To: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Subject: Follow up meeting with Premier Horgan

Hi Amber,

I hope you've had a nice summer albeit I know a very busy one!

I wanted to reach out to request a follow up meeting with Premier Horgan. As he and I discussed, at this next meeting, I will be accompanied by Malik Talib, who is the President of the Ismaili Council for Canada. If possible, we would like to host the Premier at the Ismaili Centre Burnaby. Would it be possible for you to propose a couple of options that would work for the Premier and I can then check Malik's schedule as he travels frequently across the country and internationally as part of his role and office he currently holds.

Thank you in advance Amber.

Let me know if you need anything else from my end.

Sincerely,

Samir

Samir Manji

President

Ismaili Council for BC

e:s.22

This e-mail is intended only for the use of the intended recipient and may contain confidential information. No waiver of the confidentiality of this information is intended by its transmission through the internet. If you are not an intended recipient of this e-mail: (1) Please immediately notify the sender and destroy this e-mail; and (2) Please note that any use, disclosure or copying of this e-

mail is prohibited.

From: Nash, Amber [mailto:Amber.Nash@leg.bc.ca]

Sent: July 7, 2017 9:34 AM **To:** Samir Manji < s.22

Subject: RE: vm Hi Samir,

Please find attached the letter of greetings from Premier-Designate, John Horgan. As promised, I will hand you the hard copy when I see you next week.

Best, Amber

Amber Nash | Executive Assistant | Office of the Premier - Designate.

T: 250-953-4706 | F: 250-953-4799 | amber.nash@leg.bc.ca

From: Samir Manji [mailto s.22

Sent: Thursday, July 06, 2017 4:44 PM

To: Sherlock, Stephanie < Stephanie. Sherlock@leg.bc.ca >

Cc: Nash, Amber < Amber. Nash@leg.bc.ca>

Subject: vm Hi Stephanie,

Sorry I missed your call earlier.

Just want to ensure you received the document I forwarded to Amber earlier which I hope is of assistance.

Thanks so much!

Samir Manji, President, Aga Khan Council for BC

From: Farouq Manji

To: S.22 Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Cc: Badger, Joleen GCPE:EX
Subject: Re: Visit and Meeting - Nov 17th
Date: Friday, November 3, 2017 11:03:18 AM

Thank you Samir

Hi Joleen,

Nice to e-meet you and look forward to working together on this.

At the outset if you can let me know what time of the day will work best and how long we can anticipate the Premier will be with us?

Warm regards,

Faroug

_

Farouq Manji Community Relations Ismaili Council for British Columbia s.22

From: Samir Manji <s.22

Date: Thursday, November 2, 2017 at 3:01 PM

To: "Nash, Amber PREM:EX" < Amber. Nash@gov.bc.ca>

Cc: "Badger, Joleen GCPE:EX" < Joleen.Badger@gov.bc.ca >, Farouq Manji

<s.22

Subject: RE: Visit and Meeting - Nov 17th

Dear Amber,

Thank you for your note and proposed date for Premier Horgan to visit the Ismaili Centre Burnaby.

I confirm November 17th and will ask Joleen to work with Farouq Manji, our Member for Community Relations on the Ismaili Council for BC, to finalize details for the visit.

We look forward to welcoming and hosting the Premier at the Ismaili Centre!

Sincerely,

Samir

Samir Manji

President

Ismaili Council for BC

e: s.22

This e-mail is intended only for the use of the intended recipient and may contain confidential information. No waiver of the confidentiality of this information is intended by its transmission through the internet. If you are not an intended recipient of this e-mail: (1) Please immediately notify the sender and destroy this e-mail; and (2) Please

note that any use, disclosure or copying of this e-mail is prohibited.

From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX [mailto:Amber.Nash@gov.bc.ca]

Sent: November 1, 2017 5:38 PM

To: Samir Manji -s.22

Cc: Badger, Joleen GCPE:EX < Joleen.Badger@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: Visit and Meeting - Nov 17th

HI Samir,

I wanted to confirm that the Premier would like to visit the Ismaili centre and meet on November 17th. Please let me know if this date will work for you. I have copied Joleen here, who, should this date work for you – connect regarding the details of this visit.

Amber

Amber Nash

Executive Coordinator | Office of the Premier | Tel: 250 – 356-0210 | Cell: 778-584-3330 | E: amber.nash@gov.bc.ca

From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Sent: Monday, August 28, 2017 4:14 PM

To: Crozier, Bev PREM:EX

Subject: FW: Follow up meeting with Premier Horgan

Meeting Request 9

From: Samir Manji [mailto s.22

Sent: Sunday, August 27, 2017 9:38 PM

To: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Subject: Follow up meeting with Premier Horgan

Hi Amber,

I hope you've had a nice summer albeit I know a very busy one!

I wanted to reach out to request a follow up meeting with Premier Horgan. As he and I discussed, at this next meeting, I will be accompanied by Malik Talib, who is the President of the Ismaili Council for Canada. If possible, we would like to host the Premier at the Ismaili Centre Burnaby. Would it be possible for you to propose a couple of options that would work for the Premier and I can then check Malik's schedule as he travels frequently across the country and internationally as part of his role and office he currently holds.

Thank you in advance Amber.

Let me know if you need anything else from my end.

Sincerely,

Samir

Samir Manji President Ismaili Council for BC e: s.22

This e-mail is intended only for the use of the intended recipient and may contain confidential information. No waiver of the confidentiality of this information is intended by its transmission through the internet. If you are not an intended recipient of this e-mail: (1) Please immediately notify the sender and destroy this e-mail; and (2) Please note that any use, disclosure or copying of this e-mail is prohibited.

From: Nash, Amber [mailto:Amber.Nash@leg.bc.ca]

Sent: July 7, 2017 9:34 AM

To: Samir Manji Subject: RE: vm

Hi Samir,

Please find attached the letter of greetings from Premier-Designate, John Horgan. As promised, I will hand you the hard copy when I see you next week.

Best, Amber

 $Amber\ Nash\ |\ Executive\ Assistant\ |\ Office\ of\ the\ Premier\ -\ Designate.$

T: 250-953-4706 | F: 250-953-4799 | amber.nash@leg.bc.ca

From: Samir Manji [mailto s.22

Sent: Thursday, July 06, 2017 4:44 PM

To: Sherlock, Stephanie

Cc: Nash, Amber

Subject: vm

Hi Stephanie,

Sorry I missed your call earlier.

Just want to ensure you received the document I forwarded to Amber earlier which I hope is of assistance.

Thanks so much!

Samir Manji, President, Aga Khan Council for B

2017/11/16 Amber Nash Accepted.



November 20, 2017

Samir Manji President Ismaili Centre 4010 Canada Way Burnaby, BC V5G 1G8 Khairrunnissa Rhemtulla Honourable Secretary Ismaili Centre 4010 Canada Way Burnaby, BC V5G 1G8

Dear Samir and Khairrunnissa:

I would like to thank you both for your time on Friday. The tour was exceptional – I thoroughly enjoyed learning about the history of your building's architecture as well as your community's history in Canada and British Columbia. Your prayer room, in particular, is breathtaking.

It was also a pleasure to spend time meeting with your Council following the tour. Your work at the Centre helps ensure that British Columbia continues to be a vibrant, diverse and welcoming place to live and the work.

Thank you, again. I wish you and all the best and I look forward to our next visit.

Sincerely,

John Horgan Premier

Office of the Premier Web Site: www.gov.bc.ca Mailing Address: PO Box 9041 Stn Prov Govt Victoria BC V8W 9E1 Location: Parliament Buildings Victoria From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Sent: Friday, February 9, 2018 12:23 PM

To: McLaren, Chris PREM:EX

Subject: FW: Meeting to discuss potential visit by His Highness The Aga Khan

To Log please

From: Samir Manji [mailto \$.22

Sent: Thursday, February 1, 2018 4:52 PM

To: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Subject: Meeting to discuss potential visit by His Highness The Aga Khan

Dear Amber,

I hope you have had a nice start to 2018.

I wanted to request a meeting with Premier Horgan for our Ismaili Council for Canada President Malik Talib and me in the next 2-4 week please.

s.13,s.16

I discussed when he visited the Ismaili Centre in Burnaby last November. We appreciate your assistance and support in advance and look forward to meeting with the Premier (either in Victoria or Vancouver) when his schedule permits in the next little while.

Thanks again!

Samir

Samir Manji President Ismaili Council for BC

e: s.22

2018/02/28 Amber Nash sent to Mira to meet - Feb. 19